
Evacuation alert rescinded - Ibex 
Valley area east of Takhini Bridge 
This bulletin is out-of-date. For the latest update on the Takhini Bridge 
fire visit yukon.ca/en/emergencies-and-safety/wildfires/read-wildfire-
bulletins. 

July 17, 2023 - 4 pm 

The Evacuation Alert, issued on July 8, 2023 by the Yukon Emergency 
Measures Organization for the Ibex Valley area east of Takhini Bridge, has 
been rescinded as of now. 

Please continue to monitor Yukon wildfire information on the Yukon Wildfire 
Hub. Updates on Yukon wildfires will also be communicated through 
the Yukon Protective Services Facebook page. 

For more information, including emergency updates, please 
visit Yukon.ca/emergencies. 

Contact:  
Fire Information Officer 
867-393-7415 
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